Jarrett, K., & Mayor, R. C. (2007, August). Applying lab experiences and learning to professional development. In B. N. Barber (Chair), *Making the most of your research team/lab experience*. Symposium conducted at the annual meeting of the American Psychological Association, San Francisco.

Abstract:

The final section of the symposium covered how graduate students can make the most of their lab experience in terms of gaining professional development experience and research publication knowledge that can be used in the future.